Visitation Policy Changes Effective October 8, 2021
We will be able to once again allow in-room visitation. 
Fully Vaccinated Visitors
Family members and friends who have been fully vaccinated will continue to be able to schedule indoor visits with residents. The number of visitors allowed at one time will increase to 3 people per visit. Visits will be scheduled for 45 minutes each visit beginning Monday October 11th. Visitation hours for inside visits will be from 8:15AM to 4:00PM seven days per week. In-room visits will also be allowed. Only one visitor is allowed per in-room visit. Visitation hours will be from 9AM to 7:00PM seven days per week for in-room visits. In-room visits do not require scheduling in advance. Fully vaccinated means that you have received the second shot in a two-shot series or one shot in a one-shot series and it has been 14 days since your final vaccination shot. You must provide evidence of vaccination before you will be allowed to make indoor visits. We will keep a log of those who are fully vaccinated so that you will only have to provide proof of vaccination once. We will continue to schedule by phone, one week in advance. Please call the same number, (337) 427-0255. Calls will be returned in the order they are received.
Unvaccinated Visitors
Visitors who have not been fully vaccinated will continue to be able to schedule outdoor visits as follows:
· [bookmark: _Hlk84419293]Visits will be scheduled for 45 minutes each visit beginning Monday October 11th. 
· Visitation hours will begin at 8:15AM and the last visit will be scheduled for 4:00PM.
· [bookmark: _Hlk79748045]Please wear a mask when within 6 feet of the resident.

We will continue to schedule by phone, one week in advance. Please call the same number, (337) 427-0255. Calls will be returned in the order they are received.
Fully vaccinated residents can leave the facility for visits with family. We ask that you not take them to public places. Please limit their exposure as much as possible. 


